
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 17th February 2017 

 

World Book Day Celebrations for Nursery and Prep School 

 

As part of our continued drive to enhance the Literacy experiences in the Nursery and Prep 

School I am delighted to invite the children to take part in our World Book Day celebrations. 

World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March and many activities will be taking place in each 

classroom on this day.  This year we are celebrating a range of books and themes.  

We are inviting every child to dress up as follows: 

 

Nursery- People who help us. 

Reception- Traditional Tales characters 

Year 1- Disney characters 

Year 2- Safari animals or safari explorers 

Year 3- Roald Dahl 

Year 4- Pirates  

Year 5- Wild Creatures 

Year 6- Aliens 

Please be aware that on this occasion we need the children to be warm and suitably dressed 

to go outside.  Children will also need suitable outdoor shoes for playtimes and moving around 

the school. 

 

Each child will receive a World Book Day voucher which can be exchanged in many 

bookshops for a book from the chosen authors this year. 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity for us to encourage children to become involved in stories and 

develop a love of reading.  We hope all the children participate and I am sure they will have a 

fantastic day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs G. Whitehouse   Mrs Francesca Still 

Joint Acting Headteacher (Head of Prep School) Year 6 Class Teacher 


